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OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT

WASHINGTON

November 8, 1977

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

The Vice President has asked that I thank you for your
kind invitation to him and Mrs. Mondale to attend the
Testimonial Dinner honoring J. A. Canales, United States
Attorney, Southern District of Texas, on Friday, Novem-
ber 11, 1977, in Corpus Christi, Texas.

Regrettably, their heavy schedule for that time will
preclude their being able to join you, but they are
most grateful for your having thought of them and send
you their thanks and best wishes.

Sincerely,
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Rebecca McGowan
Special Assistant to
The Vice President


